
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 1st September 2025 

Dear Families  
Sending the warmest welcome back to all our families this week and a huge hello to those new families and 

children joining us 😊 I wanted to share September’s newsletter with you today so you are up to date and 

in the loop with things you need to know about the new term ahead. Please find in the boxes below key 
reminders or information you need and as always do reach out if you have an questions or want to know 
more. Wishing you all a Happy New (School) Year and a huge thank you as always for engaging with and 

supporting our little school. Miss B 😊 

 

Dates for the Diary 

Remember, we have a 
parent planner on the 

website that we will keep 
updated of important dates 

for families to know. A 
copy of the September 
page is here and the 

planner can be found on 
the website at the link 

below: 
Parent Planner | Grange 

Moor Primary School  
(https://grangemoorps.co.
uk/parents/parent-planner) 

 

Communication 
Please do use the website 
and Facebook Page if you 
are a user to keep in the 
loop and spread the word. 
https://grangemoorps.co.uk 

 
Search Grange Moor Primary 
School on Facebook and give 

the page a Like and Share 

 
  

After School Clubs 
Our After School Club offer 
can be seen here – places 
will be available to book on 

Arbor.  
Don’t forget Wake Up 

Shake for all (parents too!) 
from 8:40am on the school 
playground every Friday.  

Subject Spotlight 
This month - English. 

Look out for further info. 
and engagement during 

our Reading Week starting 
22nd Sept.  

Open Evening 
We will be opening the doors of school for an open evening for all 

prospective parents considering school choices for September 2026. This 
is on Wednesday 24th September 5pm – 6:30pm. We would love to see 
any current parents and children come along during this time if you can, 

even for just a short drop in. Children are what brings our school to life and 
we would love some pupils to be there to share things from their 

perspective. Equally, we also know that word of mouth is our most 
powerful tool and any parents that could be there to chat to prospective 

parents too would be greatly appreciated. Thank you.  
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